
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child …………………………………………………………………………… has been 

selected to visit Wat Tyler Country Park on 11th September.  The children will take part in a 

woodwork shop run by the staff at the centre. 

  

The children will be leaving at 12.30pm after an early lunch and will return to school by 

3.00pm. 

 

There will be no cost for this trip. 

 

Please return the slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Moore 

 

 

 

 

Wat Tyler Country Park Trip       Please complete and return to school office 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ….……………………………………………………...…….  Class: ………… 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Wat Tyler Country Park on Wednesday 11th September. 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

